
 

This month's health topic
focuses on saftey rules for
school and home.  

MONTHLY HEALTH UPDATE:

Bryant Families-

 

I'd like to start off with a celebration.  Bryant's Performance Profile scores came

out yesterday, and we have a "high performing" status!  Thank you to teachers,

students, and families for your hard work that has gone into our Bryant

Community.  

 

Our Conference scheduler will be open on February 6 starting at 3:30 PM.  An

instruction sheet will go home with students that day with website and log-in

information.  Conferences are a time to come together at school on behalf of your

child(ren).  Working as a team creates the best possible chance for your child to

experience success in school.  We look forward to discussing positive news and

growth about your child at conferences. It is important for all parents to hear the

same information together.  We look forward to a joint conference where

everyone is present- if at all possible.  Thank you for setting up one conference for

your child where we can work together as a united team on behalf of your child. 

 

Students voted on the movie for our BFO movie night, and Aladdin was chosen. 

 Movie Night will be Thursday, February 6. Doors open at 5:45pm.  More info on

page 4 of the newsletter. 

 

Have a great February,

Megan Richardson, Principal

 

BRYANT NEWS
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

F E B R U A R Y

 



Upcoming Dates 

APPLY NOW OR LEARM MORE AT: 
www.dbqschools.org/careers

JANUARY

31- Spirit Day- Backwards Day

31- Community Gathering at 2:20 PM- Hosted by Grade K &         

Ms. Anderson 

 

FEBRUARY 

3- Grade 5 & 2 Field Trip (The Heritage Center) 

3-Bryant is a Caucus site beginning at 4:30 PM
4- Bryant Family Organization Meeting 6:00 PM

6- Conference Scheduling Website Opens at 3:30 PM

6- Bryant Movie Night, Gym Doors Open at 5:45 PM

7- No School Professional Development 

12- Conference Scheduling Website Closes

18- PTS Conferences (Evening)

19- PTS Conferences (Evening)

20- PTS Conferences (Morning)

20 & 21- No School 

25- Grade 4 Field Trip River Museum 

25- Site Council Meeting 5:00-6:30 PM

 

 

Just a reminder, the Dubuque Community School District has started the implementation

of not returning to school until your child is free from fever (greater than or equal to 100.4

F), diarrhea or vomiting without the use of medications for 24 hours to help reduce the

spread of germs that cause diarrhea, colds and influenza. In addition, we will be

reminding staff and students of the importance of good hand washing. 

If you have any questions please contact the Bryant Health Office. 

F E B R U A R Y

ILLNESS POLICY



The initial application time frame for the 2020-2021 school year secondary open

enrollment began on Wednesday, January 15, 2020 and application will be

accepted through 4:30 PM on Monday, March 2, 2020. Applications received after

the March 2 deadline may be held until after August registration for

consideration. 

Elementary open enrollment will run from March 16, 2020 through May 1, 2020. 
More information to come. 

SECONDARY OPEN ENROLLMENT 

3 students from Bryant have artwork in this

show!  

Lydia Stocks-5R

Sophia Miller-Smith- 3N

Reese Blasi- KH

Thank you to the Bryant Family Organization for

providing a treat for each student on February 14th!  




